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Memorandum 
 
TO:  Board of Education 
 

FROM: Randy A. Liepa  
 

DATE: July 12, 2012 
 

SUBJECT: Wayne County Enhancement Millage 
 
 
As you know, Wayne County school districts are contemplating a regional enhancement 
millage for this upcoming November.  Schools districts who wish to support putting the 
millage on the ballot are requested to do this by August 14. 
 
This request would generate approximately $6 million for our district.  A two mill request 
for five years is being contemplated.  Obviously, there are many things to consider with 
such a proposal.  We will be prepared to discuss the issue at the July 16 Finance 
Committee meeting.   
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